
 

Save the date! 

 

We invite you to our S3 Open Afternoon on 

Wednesday 6
th
 November 2019 

 

 

 

 

2.00 pm – 3.30 pm 

 

Refreshments, exhibition of class work, class visit 

and Head Teacher and Depute Head Teacher 

presentation. 

 

 

Look forward to seeing you to share in the 

successes of S3 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please return the slip below to the school by Friday 1
st
 November: 

 

Child’s name: 

 

           Yes I will be attending the S3 Open Afternoon on Wednesday 6
th

 November at 2pm  

           No I am unable to attend the S3 Open Afternoon on Wednesday 6
th

 November at 2pm 

 


